
 
 

 

F4 Technical Advisory Memo 
 

№:             TAMF4-2018-021 

Date:         October 16, 2018 

Subject:    HPD Oil Pump Access at COTA 
 
HPD reps will inspect the engine oil pumps of all F4 cars at COTA.  This inspection must be completed 
required prior to issuing event tech stickers and participating in practice and qualifying. 
 
Please unload your cars as soon as possible after parking, prior to setting up the remainder of your 
paddock. 
 
The process is estimated to take 15 minutes per car.  In order to reach the entire field on Thursday, HPD 
will begin Thursday morning as soon as the first cars are unloaded.  If needed, they will continue into 
Thursday evening.  As a fallback, some cars may be completed Friday morning.  It’s not advisable to wait 
until then to make your cars available. 
 
Your cooperation and help is appreciated. 


